
 
 
 
 

 
 
8 January 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The School Nurses are due to visit schools to administer the second dose of the Human 
Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination, which protects against Cervical Cancer, to Year 9 girls in 
accordance with the current vaccination schedule recommendation.  The first dose was offered in 
Jan/Feb 2018.   At this time we asked you for consent for both doses of the vaccine.  To ensure the 
safe administration of the vaccine we would be grateful if you could contact your School Nurse at 
Lukis House on Tel No: 725241 if there have been any changes to your daughter’s health since you 
signed this consent or if consent is now withdrawn.   
 
There is no charge for this vaccine.  
 

The second dose will be given to female pupils at: 

School 

On 

2019 

 

 

If the child is absent from school on the date of immunisation, we will contact you to arrange an 
alternative date. 

 

Further information on this vaccine, please visit www.nhs.uk/vaccinations or 
www.gov.gg/schoolnurses  
 
Please contact you School Nurse if you require a paper copy of this information or require any 
further information. 
 
The information you provided on the consent form is required for the School Nursing Service for the 
purposes of administering immunisations in schools. This information will be processed in line with 
the Data Protection (Bailiwick of Guernsey) Law, 2017.  For full details of our Fair Processing Notice 
and how we look after your data please visit: www.gov.gg/hscprivacy    If you don’t have access to 
the internet please contact us and a paper copy will be provided. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

School Nursing Team 
Children and Family Community Service
 

Lukis House 
Grange Road 
St Peter Port 
Guernsey 
GY1 2QG 
Telephone +44 (0) 1481 725241 
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